
Spring 1 Class 3 Year 1 Class 3 have had an exciting half term 
learning all about Africa! We even had the 
exciting opportunity to take part in a super 
African workshop, with some special visitors 

who taught us an African dance. 

Class 3 also had an exciting 
trip to Oldham library, 
looking at the things 

available to them in their 
community! They had a 

fantastic time looking at all 
that the library had to offer, 
reading and sharing books 

with their friends. 

During our literacy and topic 
lessons we have been 

exploring a range of different 
African  animals further. We 

learnt lots of super facts 
along the way ! 

In maths we have been learning 
addition, subtraction and 

multiplication. 

We loved performing the 
special harvest dance 

and learning more about 
the African culture. 

Did you  know 
a baby lion is 
called a cub?

I loved reading lots 
of  books in the 

library. We even got 
to take one home !


